MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION

Federal state autonomous institution of higher education «Moscow State Institute of International Relations (University) of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation»



Prospect Vernadskogo, 76, Moscow, 119454, Russia Tel.: (495) 229-40-49 Fax: (495) 229-38-00

1211.20 Nº 161	
12. 1. 25	To the Rectors
№	of partner universities

Dear colleagues,

The International Law School of MGIMO-University and the MGIMO-University Law club are holding an International student conference on the issues of international law. The conference will be taking place from December 15 to December 17, 2020. It is dedicated to the thirtieth anniversary of the "Moscow Journal of International Law", whose editor-in-chief and scientific Director of the conference is doctor of law, Professor, Head of the International Law Department at MGIMO-University Alexander N. Vylegzhanin.

The conference sections include:

- International security law and international protection of human rights (in English);
- International economic law, international legal regulation of subsoil use, cooperation in the field of energy and environmental protection;
 - International air and space law.

Students of foreign universities participate in the conference remotely. To participate in the conference, one must send an application to the organizing Committee by December 1, 2020. The e-mail address of the organizing Committee is lawclub@my.mgimo.ru. Do not hesitate to contact the Committee by phone +7 (495) 225-31-00.

We are sure that the participation of students of your educational institutions in the conference will make a significant contribution to its success.

We would therefore appreciate if you could inform the students of your educational institutions about the upcoming event.

First Vice-Rector of MGIMO-University,

Professor

Gennady Tolstopyatenko

Single Coll